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Call for Technical Nominations 
User Testing of New Electronic Listing Facility (ELF) System 

 
Dear CHC Regulatory & Technical member, 
 
The CHC invites nominations from experienced ELF users to attend a session to assist in the final test cycle 
of the new Electronic Listing Facility (ELF). The session will be conducted at the Symonston TGA on Tuesday 
18 June from 10:00am-12:00. Nominations are limited to 8 industry representatives and should be sent 
to Emma Burchell before Thursday, 30 May 2013. 
 

For members who are not be able to make this session, the TGA are planning to conduct subsequent "Road 
Shows" for Melbourne and Sydney, which will take a similar format. Dates for these sessions will be 
announced shortly. 
 
Background 
The TGA has been working to redevelop its Electronic Listing Facility (ELF) to: 
 
improve usability and performance through intuitive data entry screens 
provide better guidance information when filling out a listing application form; and 
ensure sponsors are better informed about their statutory obligations when applying for a listing 
online via ELF. 
 
With the IT development cycle concluding, the TGA are seeking experienced ELF users to attend a 
session to assist in the final test cycle. This Test Lab will inform users of new ELF features and TGA staff will 
provide a walk through demonstration show casing differences between the old and new ELF. The Test Lab 
will include a “hands on” session, where users will be able test the new system and provide feedback. 
 
The session will include: 
 
Welcome page and Hover Help 
Enhanced search capability and validation sidebar features 
New hyperlinks to useful information 
Online training module 
Hands on session 
New ELF user guide. 
 
 
For further information contact: 
 
CHC Head of Regulatory Affairs   Emma Burchell    0451 681 663 
technical@chc.org.au 
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